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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees  

 

From: Sid Grant  

 

Date: February 19, 2014 

 

cc: Dr. Jeff Turner, Kelly Penny, Denise Sullivan, Louis Macias, and Larry Guerra 

 

Re: Coppell Middle School West Safety and Security Enhancements  

 

As part of the 2013 Bond package, security entrance vestibules were included at all elementary 

schools and middle schools.  All elementary schools have been completed, and Louis Macias is in the 

process of completing the bids for the middle schools.  Coppell Middle School West includes not 

only the entrance vestibule, but also enclosing three breezeway passages between all three campuses, 

as well as, a section of the fine arts building walkway.  This amounts to a total of 1,520 square feet of 

glass store front and 14 doors for emergency exits.  After meeting with the Fire Marshall, it was 

determined these doors will meet all emergency evacuation requirements. 

 

Louis Macias obtained bids through the Educational Purchasing Cooperative of North Texas 

(EPCNT), and found Glass Doctor of North Texas to have the best solution and best value for the 

scope of this project at Coppell Middle School West.  The total turnkey price is $71,970.00.  The 

Glass Doctor will be able to start this project within 5 to 10 days of approval. 

 

Given the total security enhancement budget for all campuses, we are well within our total budget for 

the entrance security solutions, and will be completing Coppell Middle School East over spring 

break.  Louis is currently working with the Glass Doctor on a solution and bid for Coppell Middle 

School North, as well. 

 

 

Recommendation: 

  

That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve Glass Doctor of North Texas to complete the 

entrance security solution for Coppell Middle School West for a total of $71,970.00.  


